
HOLLINS GRUNDY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
                               Happiness, Health and Respect for Confident, Creative Learners 

                                 Year 4 Homework Grid – Autumn 1  

Please complete as many homework tasks as you can and return them to school for our homework celebration on Friday 17th October. 

For each piece of work you can receive up to 6 house-points. The criteria are set out below: 

• 2 house-points for a completed task where some improvements could be made to content or presentation. 

• 4 house-points for a task completed to a good standard showing good effort and presentation. 

• 6 house-points for a task completed to an excellent standard showing exemplary effort, independence and presentation. 

Task1 Task 2 Task 3 

Subject; Geography  Subject; Maths  Subject; English  

Why is Manchester such a cool place to 
live? 
Plan a day out in Manchester. You need 
to include how you will get there, how 
much it will cost, where will you visit and 
how long will your visit be.  

Multiplication 
Create your own times table games. Your 
game must be multiplayer and provide a 
winner. This will be for all times tables up 
to 12x12.  

Reading  
Draw your favourite character from your 
favourite book. Under your drawing write 
down who the character is, why you like 
them, what book they are from and what 
makes them special.  

Task 4 Task 5 Task 6 

Subject; English  Subject; Science   Subject; Science  

Contractions 
 
Make your own contractions chart 
‘contractionator’ contracting the words, 
will not, can not, you are, I have, I will, I 
am and do not.  
 
 
 

What happens to the food we eat?   
 
Make your own human digestive system. 
This could be as a poster, model or a 3D 
poster. Remember to include each part of 
the digestive system your food passes 
through.   

 What happens to the food we eat?   
 
Research different food chains. Using 
this knowledge create an artistic drawing 
of your food chain.  

 


